January-February, 2015
BLP Report to Senate

[bookmark: _GoBack]BLP has completed its review of the Certificate of Specialized Study in Military Science (approved 1/27/15). We are in the process of reviewing the Master of Science in Health Information Management program and a re-review of the Master of Science in Kinesiology for state support resource implications. BLP and AALC conducted a joint meeting to discuss the 3-year rolling plans and the budget strategy for academic affairs. BLP reviewed the Extended Learning Commission grants to make recommendations to the Provost. BLP is also revising the “Procedure for Moving Self-Support Programs to State-Support.” The document was approved by the Senate last year and has been referred back to committee by the Provost primarily for structural changes to look more like other policy and procedure documents. 
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